
From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 3/10/2011 2:10:35 PM 
To: 'paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov' (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 

Bcc: 

Subject: RE: Oakley 

Well spill the beans we need some "good news" over here! 

From: Clanon, Paul [mailto:paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2011 02:00 PM 
To: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
Subject: RE: Oakley 

We know! 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) 
[mailto:EBJl@pge.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2011 8:54 
AM 
To: Clanon, Paul 
Subject: Oakley 

Paul, 

Do 
you have any insights on when the Commission will address the applications for 
rehearing on Oakley? GE and Radback are constantly nagging 
us about this 
and are pushing hard to get resolved before 
having to make some upcoming financial commitments. Thanks. 

Erik 
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